
Santa Fe Opera Guild’s
6th Biannual

Potpourri D’Art Auction

August 10, 1978

Ms. Laura Gilpin
409 Camino Del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

On behalf of the Santa Fe Opera Guild may I thank you 
for your very gracious contribution to our forthcoming auction 
on August 13. It is the twenty-second season for the Santa Fe 
Opera, and much of its continued success can only be attributed 
to the generosity and support of people such as yourself.

Two complimentary tickets will be held at the door for you, 
and we hope that you will be able to attend the auction as a 
special guest of the guild; Please call Mrs. Judi Witter, 988-4744, 
for reservations.

Sincerely,

Pat Wisenteiner

PW/gd

Pat Wisenteiner • Acquisitions Chairman • 983-1646



SANTA FE OPERA GUILD
K1 Laura GilpinName______________ ___________________________________________________

Address 409 Camino del Monte Sol_________________
Santa Fe, New Mexico

The Santa Fe Opera Guild gratefully acknowledges your contribution. Contributions 
to the Santa Fe Opera Guild are deductible from taxable income as provided by law.

Date August 9, 1978 Ç

Photography Print, "Church at Picuris,"
Laura Gilpin
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